
Dear Valued Business Partner,

Greetings from Al Hamra Residence and Al Hamra Village Hotel!

A few months ago, we had completed significant enhancements to our properties, indcluding the renovation of the beach, the main road

access and the rooms. We understand the importance of guest satisfaction and are pleased to inform you that the beach experience has

been elevated and the area has a fresh new look, as you can view from the above images. 

We believe that these enhancements will contribute to the overall satisfaction of our valued guests, and we look forward to the continued

success of our partnership. Thank you for your understanding and support. 

ENHANCEMENTS

ENHANCED BEACH ENHANCED BOARDWALK

ENHANCED ROAD ENHANCED ROOMS


